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CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9650
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-62

From: Deputy Administrator
Date: July 7, 1993
Subject:  Paving Cost Estimate - Spruce Avenue

Councilman Carney has requested that a proposal to obtain cost estimates
to pave a portion of Spruce Avenue be brought forward for Council approval.

Spruce Avenue is considered an arterial road and therefore no assessments
would be made. The portion to be paved is from Lucille Street to
Wasilla-Fishhook Road. We reconstructed this portion of the road in 1984.
Therefore, a cost estimate and the paving would be a relatively
uncomplicated project.

If approved, funds for obtaining the cost estimate are available in the
administration engineering budget.

: Robert E. Harris

Deputy Administrator Jo wﬂ/gﬂ%&f{{@ﬂ




